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COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Bereet. E.C.3.

30th March, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letier
of the 2Bth instant respecting the plan showing seantlings im
oil tanks in way of sheer approved for your Yard Nos. 1561%3.@6
and with regard thereto I have to inform you that your prapesal
to plate the longitudinal bulkheads in Nos. 8,9 & 10 tanks
vertically in one length from the keel to the upper deck,
the thicknesses of the plating being 3~ No.,8 tank - .44%,
No.9 tank = 45" and No.10 tank = .46", will be approved.
' I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

Lloyd’s Register
o 50 61B2E



